
Adrienne Downs

From: David Krech
Sent: Monday, December 01, 2014 8:12 AM
To: Steve Waserstein'; arik@nextcommunications.com
Cc: Susan OConnell; Adrienne Downs; James Ball
Subject: RE: Information Request Regarding Next Communications Applications

Mr. Waserstein,

Your request for additional two weeks to respond to the letter of November 5, 2014 is granted. Please provide the
information requested in the November 5, 2014 letter no later than Monday, December 15, 2014.

David Krech
Associate Chief
Policy Division, International Bureau
U.S. Federal Communications Commission
202.418.7443

From: Steve Waserstein [mailto:slw©wnflaw.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 26, 2014 10:06 AM
To: James Ball; ariknextcommunications.com
Cc: David Krech; Susan OConnell; Adrienne Downs
Subject: RE: Information Request Regarding Next Communications Applications

Dear Mr. Ball and Mr. Krech,

I spoke to Mr. Krech earlier this morning. As I mentioned to Mr. l<rech, Next Communications, Inc. respectfully requests
an extension to respond to your letter dated November 5, 2014 until December 15, 2014. Please confirm it is okay.

Steve L. Waserstein, Esq.

U

t w
Telephone: 305-760-8500
Direct Dial: 305-760-8502
Fax: 305-749-8955
Email: slwwnflaw.com
1111 Brickell Ave., Suite 2200
Miami, Florida 33131

The above written advice, if any, was not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used by any
taxpayer, for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed on the taxpayer.
This legend has been affixed to comply with US Treasury Regulations governing tax practice.
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The information contained in this message may be confidential and privileged and may be intended only for the use of
the individual or entity identified. If you are not the intended recipient, please do not disseminate, distribute or copy.
Instead we ask that you please notify us by replying to the email or calling us at 305-760-8500, and please immediately
delete this message. Thank you.

From: James Ball [mailto:James.Balkfcc.cjov]
Sent: Wednesday, November 05, 2014 4:09 PM
To: arik@nextcommunications.com; Steve Waserstein
Cc: David Krech; Susan OConnell; Adrienne Downs
Subject: Information Request Regarding Next Communications Applications

Attached is an information request regarding the pending applications ITC-STA-20140922-00269 and ITC-T/C-20120919-
00231. Please contact David Krech or myself with any questions.

Thank you
James L. Ball
Chief, Policy Division
International Bureau
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